
ATTACHMENT 21. 

COMMITTEE ON ACADEMIC RESPONSIBILITY 
Annual Report 1996-1997 
Kenneth W. Gaines, Chair 

The Committee on Academic Responsibility met once during the 1996-97 academic year 
on May 27, 1997. The purpose of the meeting was to consider proposed amendments to the 
University Rules on Academic Responsibility. These proposed amendments were submitted by 
the Law School and would apply to the Law School only, pending further action by the Faculty 
Senate extending applicability to the rest of the Campus. 

The Committee took action to submit the proposed amendments to the Faculty Senate for 
approval. 

Our next meeting is tentatively scheduled for August 28, 1997. Until then, I have agreed 
to serve as interim chairman. After that meeting, I will notify the Faculty Senate Office of the 
action the Committee took to select a chairman for the 1997-98 academic year. 
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